
SR 64 at Lorraine Road and 145th Street East Roundabout 196022-6

Project Details
Work Type Roundabout
Phase Construction
Limits SR 64 at

Lorraine Road
and 145th
Street East

Length 0.4 miles
City Bradenton
County Manatee
Road SR 64
Estimated
Completion

Early 2025

Contact Information
Communications Team
Barbara Catlin
941-302-5048
barbara.catlin@dot.state.fl.us

About
SCHEDULE:  Construction starts late April 2024 with completion
expected by spring 2025.  

SINGLE LANE:  SR 64 will be single lane traffic through the
intersection both east and west bound.  Transition to single lane
both east and westbound during Phase II. Allow more travel time or
consider alternate routes.

DETOUR: During work on the Lorraine Road side of the roundabout,
access to  Lorraine Road from SR 64 will be closed to through traffic.
Use detour via White  Eagle Boulevard to 44th Avenue East. Detour
occurs during IIA, IIB, IIIA, IIIB and IV (during milling and resurfacing).

DETOUR: When construction moves to the alternate side at 145
Street East, the  access to 145 Street East from SR 64 will be closed
to thru traffic.  Use Rye Road to 18th Place East. Detour occurs
during Phases IIIA and IIIB.

Throughout the project, expect noise from construction equipment.

 

 


